M E M O R A N D U M
TO:               RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT

BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON

BOARD MEMBERS
FROM:         KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:          MAY 2, 2018

RE:                 INDEPENDENT CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE NORTHERN KENTUCKKY INDEPENDENT HEALTH DEPARTMENT AND FLORENCE ELEMENTARY

                       Florence Elementary School is requesting to participate in the REACH Program again this year. 
                      The Northern Kentucky Health Department, with funding from the Kentucky Department of Public Health, works with schools through the Coordinated School Health model. The Reach for Excellence in School Health (REACH) conference and Health Department incentive funds have been an opportunity to provide schools in the health department’s service area with resources to implement evaluated health curricula or health promotion strategies focusing on the areas of physical activity, nutrition, tobacco prevention and cessation, and social and emotional health. As part of a continual quality improvement process, a team of Health Department staff was formed in 2010 to look at strategies to improve the REACH program and thus, help schools create sustainable, healthier school environments.
                       I have attached a copy of Independent Contractor Agreement for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Independent Contract Agreement with the Northern Kentucky Independent Health Department, as presented
